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Somers Cultural Commission Minutes 

 February 11, 2013 . 
 
Present:  Linda Abbott, Bob Hall, Jay Hutton, Kate Hutton, Rich Mazur & Kathy Worcester 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The report was accepted as written 

 

Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer was not in attendance 

 

Correspondence:   

 None 

 

Subcommittee Reports: 

Piedmont Percolator (Linda Abbott) 

 The February Percolator event was cancelled due to a major snowstorm. 

 Discussed the names of various performers and groups to consider for the 2013 – 2014 

season. 

 Next seasons dates will be 10/13/13, 11/10/13, 12/08/13, 1/13/14, 2/10/14, 3/10/14 and 

4/07/14 

 

Piedmont Art Show  

 Dates are September 22
nd

 – October 6
th 

 

 Neil has confirmed that he wants to be  involved 

 

Photography Show  

 Tabled until the next meeting. 

 

Summer Concerts (Rich Mazer) 

 Rich provided an update on the status of bookings 

 Discussed options for the open week 

 Rich will email Linda and Kate the file for the Contract used to book performers. 

 

Wakeen Workshop 

 Scheduled has been extended one day and will be from May 19
th

 – 25
th

, 2013 

 

CVAA Art Show 

 Dates are June 2
nd

 – 16
th

  

2013 Fall Activity (Kate Hutton) 

 Still working on developing a fall activity 

Old Business 

Stage for Piedmont Percolator (Bob Hall): 

 The reimbursement for the stage sections has been paid. 
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New Business 

Web Site 

 Jay displayed the new web design on his tablet. Once the updates are complete, he will go 

live with the new design. 

 

2013 Scholarship (Bob Hall) 

 Bob presented a draft or the 2013 Scholarship application. 

 The group recommended the following changes 

o Remove the amount from the application instructions. This will give is the 

flexibility to award one or more scholarships. 

o Add the following to the notes section: The applicant selected will have a piece of 

art displayed at the Piedmont Art Show in September 2013. 

 Bob will deliver the final application to the High School Guidance office by March 1, 

2013. 

 

New Member 

 Jackie Hass has been added as a member to our commission 

 

Next meeting:  March 11, 2013 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Bob Hall 

 

 


